




 
 
 
 
 
August 10, 2017 
 
Rachel Hickerson 
MVCAC 
1 Capitol Mall, Suite 800 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Re:  Honorary Membership 
 
This letter is in regards to an individual that I strongly believe is deserving of the MVCAC Honorary 
Membership.  The individual is Jack Cavier, retired Manager of the Glenn County MVCD.  I do not think there 
is enough that could be said about Jack to as much as he has contributed to the endeavors of the MVCAC.  
Jack’s countless hours working on state legislative issues and biocontrol committee goes beyond recognition.  
Jack has been President of the MVCAC and a member of several committees. If anyone is deserving of this 
membership it is Jack Cavier.  
 
It is for these reasons that I nominate Jack Cavier for MVCAC Honorary Membership.  Jack has shown the 
commitment to our Association that is worthy of such an honor.  
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Matthew C. Ball 
District Manager 
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August 28, 2017 
	

MVCAC,  
 
 
 I wish to nominate Mr. Jack Cavier, formerly of Glenn County MVCD, for Honorary 
Membership.   I believe that Mr. Cavier exceeds the criteria for this award and has 
shown to be an exceptional asset to the mosquito control industry. His dedication and 
hard work make him a worthwhile candidate for the distinction.  
 
Mr. Cavier has served the MVCAC in a number of capacities over the years including 
committee member and legislative advocate.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss his 
nomination further.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
D. Andrew Cox 
District Manager  

	
	



 

 

August 25, 2017 
 
MVCAC,  
 
I have recently become aware that we have the ability to 
nominate someone for the MVCAC Honorary Member. I wish to 
nominate Mr. Jack Cavier, formerly of Glenn County MVCD.   I 
believe that Mr. Churney exceeds the criteria for this award and 
has shown to be an exceptional asset to the mosquito control 
industry. His dedication and hard work make him a worthwhile 
candidate for the distinction.  
 
Mr. Cavier has served the MVCAC in a number of capacities over 
the years including committee member and legislative advocate.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would 
like to discuss his nomination further.  
 
Sincerely,  
Gary Goodman 
District Manager  
 

 


